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Field of Membership Applications Received 

NONE 

 

Field of Membership Expansions Granted 

The Division of Credit Unions has granted the request of 1st MidAmerica Credit Union, headquartered in 

in Madison County, Illinois, to expand their field of membership to include those who reside or work in 

St. Louis City, St. Louis County, and St. Charles County, Missouri. According to the 2020 United States 

Census, the populations were: St. Louis City 301,578; St. Louis County 1,004,125; and St. Charles County 

405,262. 

The most recent National Credit Union Administration report shows the credit union is well capitalized. 

The credit union is in good standing with the Illinois Division of Financial Institutions. 

It has been determined that St. Louis City, St. Louis County, and St. Charles County, Missouri are 

contiguous to the credit union’s headquartered county of Madison County, Illinois. 

The application was received December 19, 2024, and reported on the Division’s electronic bulletin 

dated December 20, 2024. 

No comments were received during the ten-business day comment period. 

 


